
[Last Updated: September 7] 

We sincerely apologize for the inconvenience caused to those who had been unable to 
move their cars parked at Kansai International Airport. 

General vehicles including private and rental cars - whose access to the bridge had 
been restricted - are now allowed to use the bridge as the safety of the bridge 
damaged by Typhoon Jebi has been confirmed. Please see the following for details. 

Hours: The access bridge is open for general vehicles for 24 hours. As the traffic may 
be heavy on the bridge, we would appreciate if you could pick up your car from 10:00 
am to 4:00 pm.  
Parking fee: No charges will be incurred regardless of parked periods  
Access to the airport: Please use public transportation such as limousine buses. 

Emergency vehicles and public transportation vehicles are prioritized to use the airport 
access bridge as we are committed to reopening the airport as soon as possible. Since 
some lanes are closed, please follow the instructions of Nexco-West and police officers 
when crossing. 

Enquiries: Kansai Airport Car Park 072-455-2337 

 


